
 

CONSTRUCTION NOTICE  
 

Sanitary Sewer Pipe Lining and Repairs – 
Bushnell Park 

 
 

Beginning late March 2024, and continuing through April, the Metropolitan 

District (MDC) and their Contractor, Insituform, will be working in your 

neighborhood to begin the repairs and rehabilitation of the sanitary sewers.  The 

work includes cleaning and CCTV inspection of the sewers, followed by repairing 

sewer pipes using a Cured-In-Place-Pipe (CIPP) or “No-Dig” method and 

repairing sewer manholes, and will result in limited pedestrian traffic in Bushnell 

Park in some areas. Temporary by-pass pumping will be in place from Asylum 

Street to Columbus Boulevard for the duration of the pipelining work.   

Pre-construction video documentation will be taken of the streets and work  

areas prior to the contractor mobilizing to the site.  

 

Additional notifications will be  

distributed prior to various phases of the work. 

 

General work hours will be from 7:00 AM until 5:00 PM. 

 
Si desea que esta notificación sea traducida en Español, por favor comuníquese con Angel 

Morales al (860) 278-7850 Ext 3331 o directamente a su celular (860) 818-7206. 
 

Schedules are subject to change based on weather conditions and unforeseen construction activities. 
MDC Staff, Contractors, and Consultants must be properly identified and show ID upon request. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact: 
 

Jeff Passardi, Construction Manager at 
 (860) 209-9438 

jpassardi@themdc.com 
 

After hours, please contact the MDC Command Center at (860) 278-7850 ext. 3600 
 
 

Large Diameter 2 / Lining  / Bushnell Park Hartford / J Passardi / JM / 032524 

mailto:jpassardi@themdc.com

